
TOWN of LYNNFIELD

CONSERVATION COMMISSION

HEARING NOTICE

THE CONSERVATION COMMISSION of
the TOWN OF LYNNFIELD will hold 
a PUBLIC HEARING at 7:00 p.m. on
Tuesday, September 24, 2019 in the
H. Joseph Maney Meeting Room in the
Town Hall, 55 Summer Street relative to a
NOTICE OF INTENT filed by Andrew
Zuroff, c/o BOSTON CLEAR WATER
COMPANY, LLC, 450 Wildwood Avenue,
Woburn to repair and or reconstruct
portions of an existing stone spring
house; regrade areas around the
structure; remove six trees; con-
struct a series of  field stone retain-
ing walls; and create a wetland repli-
cation area at 165 Lowell Street,
Lynnfield. The proposed work is located
both within Bordering Vegetated Wetland
Resource Area and the buffer zone to a
Bordering Vegetated Wetland.  This notice
is given in accordance with the provisions
Ch. 240 Town of Lynnfield Wetland Bylaw
and MA General Laws, Chapter 13l,
Section 40 as amended.

LYNNFIELD CONSERVATION COMMISSION,
PAUL MARTINDALE, CHAIR

9-11-19 LV


